
 
 

CLALLAM COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 
COMMISSION MEETING CANCEL NOTICE FOR MAY 8, 2017  

 
There will be no meeting of the PUD Commissioner on Monday, May 8. The next meeting will 
be a Commissioner work session to be held on Monday, May 15, 2017 at the PUD Main Office, 
located at 104 Hooker Road in Carlsborg. 
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